
Dear Chair Golden & Committee,
I am writing in opposition to this bill.
This is another wasteful distraction when ODF should be focused on the salvage and reforestation of last years fires.
My Grandfather, Brother and most recently staff member Gary Springer have served on the BOF.
The governor just needs to maintain a full roster of knowledgeable members who are focused on collaborating in the interest of the 
people of the state of Oregon.
We need members who are looking for solutions, not scoring points for "their" side.
Please table this waste of time.
Thank you for your consideration!
B Bond Starker


